
From: Bouyea, Robert <RBouyea@dew.sc.gov>
To: Bouyea, RobertRBouyea@dew.sc.gov

Date: 6/14/2016 10:44:36 AM
Subject: DEW contact

As you may know, Sally Foster has taken a position with the Department of Administration. We wish Sally the best in 
the next step of her professional journey supporting the State of South Carolina. Should your offices require any 
constituent service or legislative support of which DEW can assist in the interim, please contact Dorothy Weaver at 
737-2013 or DWeaver@dew.sc.gov and she will ensure the correct person assists you.

Thank you for all you do for the State of South Carolina and please let us know what we can do to support you and 
your constituents.

Bob Bouyea
Director of Communications and Marketing
S.C. Department of Employment and Workforce
803-737-2623 (office)
803-319-5450 (cell)
TTY: 711
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